
 

CITY OF DECATUR BUILDING DEPARTMENT                                                                                                          

INSPECTION, FLOOD DEVELOPMENT & ZONING DIVISION                                                                                                             

402 LEE STREET NE DECATUR, AL. 35601                                                                                                                        

FRONT DESK 256-341-4570 FAX 256-341-4572 

BUILDING DEPARTMENT STAFF CONTACTS 

Tom Polk-Development Services Manager                                                                                                                         

Contact Tom for commercial/industrial plan review and inspections, pre-development meetings, zoning 

questions, floodplain requirements, code questions, and variances. Office phone- 256-341-4582 Email 

tpolk@decatur-al.gov   

Cindy Cantrell- Administrative Assistant                                                                                                                                          

Call with questions about permits and scheduling inspections.                                                                                                                                                                     

Office Phone- 256-341-4575 Email ccantrell@decatur-al.gov 

Nancy Whiteside-Administrative Assistant                                                                                                                                           

Call Nancy with questions about permits and Board of Zoning; meetings, dates, and deadlines.                                                                                                                                           

Office Phone-256-341-4573 Email nwhiteside@decatur-al.gov 

Katrina Day- Permit Specialist                                                                                                                                                          

Call Katrina for questions about commercial building plans submittal requirements and 

commercial/residential permits.                                                                                                                                                   

Office Phone- 256-341-4583 Email kday@decatur-al.gov 

  

David E. Price-Building Code Inspection Manager                                                                                                                       

Contact David for commercial/residential plan review questions, zoning ordinances, floodplain 

requirements, or to schedule an appointment.                                                                                                                                                                           

Office Phone-256-341-4579 Email dprice@decatur-al.gov 

Sam Brackin-Commercial Building Inspector                                                                                                                                 

Contact Sam for questions about commercial building codes and inspections.                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Office Phone-256-341-4581 Email sbrackin@decatur-al.gov 

Charlie Grimmitt-Building Inspector                                                                                                                                                                

Contact Charlie with questions about residential codes and inspections.                                                                                                                                    

Office Phone-256-341-4584 Email cgrimmitt@decatur-al.gov  
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Chris McAbee-Electrical & Mechanical Inspector                                                                                                                    

Contact Chris for questions about electrical/mechanical codes and inspections for 

commercial/residential projects.                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Office Phone-256-341-4585 Email cmcabee@decatur-al.gov  

Lance Routh-Plumbing & Gas Inspector                                                                                                                                    

Contact Lance with questions about commercial/residential plumbing and gas codes and inspections for 

commercial/residential projects.                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Office Phone-256-341-4577 Email lrouth@decatur-al.gov 

Robert Sims-Mechanical, Electrical, & Zoning Inspector                                                                                                       

Contact Bob with questions about electrical/mechanical codes and inspections for 

commercial/residential projects, sign permits, and zoning ordinances.                                                                                                                                                                                         

Office Phone-256-341-4576 Email bsims@decatur-al.gov 

John Waggoner-Residential Building Inspector & Residential Plans Reviewer                                                                                                               

Contact John for questions about residential plan review, residential inspections, and zoning questions.                                                                                                 

Office Phone-256-341-4580 Email jwaggoner@decatur-al.gov 

 

mailto:cmcabee@decatur-al.gov
mailto:lrouth@decatur-al.gov
mailto:bsims@decatur-al.gov
mailto:jwaggoner@decatur-al.gov

